
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: Martin Farmer 
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YEAR 1 PHONICS MEETING                                                                                       13th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
As many of you will be aware, the pupils from year 1 will be checked on their phonics knowledge 
through the phonics screening test, which will take place week commencing 10th June 2024. The 
children have been regularly monitored, so this process will not come as a surprise to them.  
 
The screening will be undertaken by myself, and the results will be made available to you once the 
pass mark threshold has been announced by the Department for Education. In previous years, this 
has been set at around 32/40 marks. 
 
To provide you with additional information and some helpful tips to support your child, I would like 
to invite you to attend a parent meeting in class 1 on Monday 20th May 2024 at 3:30pm. If you are 
unable to attend, please could you inform the school so we can make alternative arrangements for 
you to receive the information. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: As these checks are a statutory requirement, where possible, it is important that you 
try to avoid any absences from school during this time. 
 
If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Nash 
KS1 Phase Lead and year 1 teacher.  


